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UPCOMING CHANGE 
June 2010 

 

NOVEMBER 2016  

 

Electrical Application Review (ED16A) Location 
Change  

 
 

 

Effective December 23, 2016, the location for all Electrical 
Application Reviews (ED16A) will be: 
 

NYC Department of Buildings 
1 Centre Street (Municipal Building), 23

rd
 Floor 

Room 2337 – Service Counter  
New York, NY 10007 
 
The application submission process will remain the same.  Please note 
payments will not be accepted at the new location.   Payments must 
still be paid either online, mailed into the Cashier Unit or in person at: 
 

NYC Department of Buildings 
Cashier Unit  
280 Broadway, 4th Floor  
New York, NY 10007  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
POST UNTIL: December 31, 2017 

 


